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INSTRUCTION / STUDENT NOTES: 
 

• As of April 30, 2021 there are 16 students enrolled in the AEHS 
program, 4 have an IEP.   
 

• We have moved to 4 in-person days following the same procedures 
as day school. We have seen an increase in inperson attendance 
with this change. 
 

• Teachers and administrators have been in Webex meeting room each 
night to assist students as needed. As well as in person to meet with 
our students attending in that way. 
 

• Students are monitored for attendance through the Webex meeting 
room, APEX work progress log, and email contact. 

 

• New staff were approved this month to accommodate certification and 
state reporting.  We are still awaiting them being added into 
Powerschool so they can be assigned courses. 
 

• We still need a course or added to Powerschool to accommodate how 
students are scheduled. 

 
 
 
FACILITIES:  
 We continue to communicate with Mr. Booth in regard to changes to 
our schedule as they might impact the custodial staff. 


